CORRESPONDENCE

6/18/2024
Charlie Smith DOCUMENT NO. 06685-2024
From: John Plescow
Sent: Tuesday, June 18, 2024 3:39 PM
To: Consumer Correspondence; Consina Griffin-Greaux
Subject: FW: 20240026 - TECO
Attachments: E-Form Other Complaints TRACKING NUMBER: 195921; FW: PSC Contact Form
Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

Please, add to docket 20240026.

From: Consina Griffin-Greaux <CGriffin@psc.state.fl.us>
Sent: Tuesday, June 18, 2024 3:37 PM

To: John Plescow <JPlescow@ PSC.STATE.FL.US>
Subject: 20240026 - TECO

John,
Please send to Clerk’s office.

Consina



Charlie Smith

From: consumerComplaint@psc.state.fl.us

Sent: Tuesday, June 18, 2024 10:30 AM

To: Consumer Contact

Subject: E-Form Other Complaints TRACKING NUMBER: 195921

CUSTOMER INFORMATION

Name: Robert Spoden

Telephone: 8137600061

Email: rspoden29@gmail.com

Address: 521 West Oalm Drive Tampa, Florida FL 33629

BUSINESS INFORMATION

Business Account Name: Robert Spoden

Account Number:

Address: 2521 West Palm Drive Tampa, Florida FL 33629

COMPLAINT INFORMATION

Complaint: Other Complaints against Tampa Electric Company

Details:

| can not believe Tampa Electric Company is requesting yet another rate increase. The last one just months ago was
followed by a letter promising to reduce it. As it was only temporary. Rate increases they say give us the promise of
better service. Enough! Enough! NO rate increase!



Charlie Smith

From: Webmaster

Sent: Tuesday, June 18, 2024 10:39 AM
To: Consumer Contact

Subject: FW: PSC Contact Form

FYl.

From: contact@psc.state.fl.us <contact@psc.state.fl.us>

Sent: Tuesday, June 18, 2024 9:40 AM

To: Webmaster <webmaster@PSC.STATE.FL.US>; ohmanje@gmail.com
Subject: PSC Contact Form

Contact from a Web user regarding - General Comment/Question
Contact Information:

Category: General Comment/Question
Name: John Ohman

Company:

Primary Phone: 3093610286
Secondary Phone:

Email Address: ohmanje@gmail.com
Response requested? no

Comments:

Please do NOT approve TECO's rate increase. TECO has already been able to jack up the prices relative to the
rest of the state. They will keep requesting rate increases until you stop approving them. Please stop increasing
the rates and work on LOWERING them. Thank you





